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Announcing
Meds by Mail Home Delivery Program

Good News. Starting on October 1, 2005, you are eligible to participate in the 
Meds by Mail (MbM) Program. The MbM Program offers you the option to receive 
your maintenance medications delivered directly to your home. By using this 
program you will not have any up front costs and there are no claim forms to fill 
out for reimbursement.

We have two MbM Processing Centers, one in Cheyenne, Wyoming and one 
in Dublin, Georgia. Your home address determines which location to contact. 
Please read over the enclosed material and visit the MbM web site which is 
linked to the Health Administration Center (HAC) Spina Bifida web page:

http://www.va.gov/hac/forbeneficiaries/meds/meds.asp

MbM only uses generic medications; please check with your physician to see if 
a generic equivalent is suitable for your use. MbM is a simple program to use. 
Complete the order form and mail it with your prescription to your designated 
processing center. 

The MbM Program is designed to provide you with your maintenance 
medications. If you need a prescription filled for an acute illness, you will need  
to have the prescription filled at your local pharmacy.
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